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Portobello Primary School

Parent / Carer questionnaire response 
March 2015

	
	(Please tick)
	Strongly agree / 
Agree

	1 
	My child enjoys school
	96%

	2 
	The school keeps my child safe
	100%

	3 
	My child is making progress at this school
	100%

	4 
	The school helps my child to have a healthy lifestyle
	100%

	5 
	The school informs me about my child’s progress
	100%

	6 
	The school expects my child to work hard and do his or her best
	100%

	7 
	The school sets appropriate homework for my child
	96%

	8 
	The school makes sure that my child is well prepared for the future 
	98%

	9 
	There is a good range of activities including trips or visits 
	100%

	10 
	The school treats my child fairly and with respect
	100%

	11 
	The school meets my child’s particular needs
	100%

	12 
	The school deals effectively with unacceptable behaviour
	96%

	13 
	The school has appropriate procedures for dealing with complaints
	100%

	14 
	The school takes account of my suggestions and concerns 
	100%

	15 
	The school is led and managed effectively
	100%

	16 
	Overall, I am happy with my child’s experience at this school
	100%




Thank you to all parents and carers who contributed to our self-evaluation in the form of our questionnaire.  We are very happy with the results and would like to share the outcome with you.





Positive comments:


Results – attendance, attainment and achievement improvements 


Leaders, teachers and teaching assistants are approachable and work together to provide the best


Appearance of school and outdoor facilities for children 


Individual care of children and a listening ear for parents / carers 


Children are excellent role-models 


Sport, music and drama all excellent developments – we will endeavour to provide more sports kits for competitions 


Visits and additional activities 


Ways to improve:


Update the website – we are busy building a brand new website with a brand new address!  It will be launched to parents after the Easter holidays and will allow you far more access to information about school and your child’s education with us. 


Staff changes – we know this can be an unsettling period for the children.  Unfortunately we often have to wait for new members of staff to fulfil previous contractual agreements before we can introduce them to the children.  We will consider ways of improving this situation.


Expand the range of reading books in Key Stage 1 – Miss West and Miss Bailey are on the case!  We hope to renew our guided reading books first of all then improve our range of home-reader books


More open days, community involvement, volunteers – we have several projects in the pipeline regarding our outdoor facilities – look out for ways you can help.  If you feel you could volunteer us a short amount of time please call in.  We are particularly looking for daddies, granddads, uncles, cousins etc to help us inspire boy readers! 








